
Rivers at the Roundhouse
SAVE THE DATE TO CELEBRATE

March 16, 2011
Join us for this all day event as we highlight the beauty and 
importance of New Mexico’s rivers at the State Capitol.
A special ceremony will be held from 12:00pm-1:00pm.

Interactive Exhibits • Photo Galleries • Agricultural Products • 
Rafting • Fly-fishing • Birds and Wildlife

For more information, contact Steve Harris of Rio Grande Restoration at 575-751-1269 
or Karyn Stockdale of Audubon New Mexico at 505-983-4609.


